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May 18, 2006 Mark A. Gelowitz 

Direct Dial: (416) 862-4743 
mgelowitz @osler.com 
Our Matter Number:  1053316 
 

Sent via Messenger and Email 

Ontario Securities Commission 
Suite 1800 
20 Queen Street West 
P.O. Box 55 
Toronto, ON  M5H 3S8 

Attention: The Secretary to the Commission 

Dear Sir: 

Sears Canada Inc.  

We are the solicitors for Sears Holdings Corporation. You will find attached our letter of May 2, 
2006, addressed to Staff of the Ontario Securities Commission, which was delivered in response 
to the letter from the Davies firm dated April 25, 2006. Four hard copies have been delivered to 
you via messenger. 

We are filing the attached letter with you so that it can be considered formally a part of the 
record in respect of the notice of hearing which we understand will be posted on the 
Commission’s website today. We understand that the attached letter will be similarly posted on 
the Commission’s website. 

Please contact me with any questions you may have concerning the foregoing.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 “original signed” 
 
Mark A. Gelowitz 
MG: 
Enclosure 

 


















